
170 NORTH WEST ST. 

HILLSDALE, MICHIGAN 49242 

November 27, 1966 

Kermit Geary 
R.D. 2, Box 298 
Walnutport, Pennsylvania 

Dear Mr. Geary, 

Thank you for your letter regarding our test broadcast 
of November 21. 

PHONE 437-4444 

I am sorry you were unable to locate our signal in the 
'mud". I have had several reports from various sections 
on the test, mostly from the eastern area. 

It would appear from your report that you did hear our 
ea2lier test transmission for frequency measurement 
purposes. The time and tone format agrees with the 
broadcast format, and it would be rather unlikely that 
another co -channel station would be using this particular 
tone sequence. The frequency testar ansmission ran from 
a little before 12:30A to a little after 12:L5A, and was 
broadcast first with 500W, and then at 250W, for the last 
5 minutes. 

Our night man has just comp in, and asked if you were listening 
to his show, "Pat's Record Room." (This show goes off at 12M) 

Thank you again for your report, and best wishes for successful 
DXi ng . 

Chief Engineer 


